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Head Teacher – Mrs R Wilkinson 
 

Dear applicant, 
 
On behalf of the Governing Body of St Margaret Mary’s Catholic Junior School I would like to thank you for 
your interest in the position of Headteacher at our school. 
 
We are looking for an inspirational, caring, reflective and gifted leader who will be committed to continuing 
the journey of our school where no matter what route is taken Christ will always remain at the Centre of 
school life for our whole school community. 
 
As Governors we are exceptionally proud of the achievements of our school, and we will support and of 
course challenge you to be the best Headteacher you can be to ensure our wonderful school continues to 
be a place where “outstanding relationships reflect the Gospel values of love, respect and justice” (CSI Feb 
23). 
 
You will have the support of an experienced and highly skilled Leadership Team and Staff who want their 
leader to be someone that is “Approachable, knowledgeable, understanding and a good motivator. They 
would like the new head to treat everyone fairly, be open to change, pious, dynamic and to show 
compassion”.  
 
“A good listener would be brilliant and someone who can address situations professionally and respectfully.  
They must have a clear vision for our school and understand staff roles, responsibilities and promote a good 
work life balance. Finally, they must have a good sense of humour!” 
 
You will have the pleasure of being the Headteacher of the most amazing children who expect their 
Headteacher to be “Caring, funny, happy, understanding, nice, kind, loving, strict (when needed), problem 
solving, respectful, understanding, exciting and patient. But most of all to be the best Head Teacher in the 
universe, who can look after us and make sure no one is being mean”. 
 
You will have the opportunity of working with our Infant School to continue nurturing close relationships to 
ensure smooth transition for the children and fulfil our shared Mission Statement for our Parish Community. 
 
You will receive the support of Parents, Carers and Parish Community who engage in our vision ensuring 
the best possible outcomes for our community.  Please look at our website, recent Catholic Schools 
Inspectorate and Ofsted Report. 
 
Most importantly, please visit us to enjoy the company of our children and staff in our inspiring environment 
and experience the uniqueness of our wonderful school. You will be most welcome. 
 
Looking forward to meeting with you. 
 
Kindest regards 
 
Margaret Rawsthorne 
Chair of Governors  

 

Loving, learning, growing together with Jesus 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 


